From: SPOC PCC

Sent: 15 September 2022 11:14

To:

Subject: Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) — Request for Information - Our reference FOI1361
Importance: High

Dear

| refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 13 September 2022 as follows: -

I am doing a research project investigating call-off contracts in the public sector. | have identified a
potential call-off contract awarded by the Police & Crime Commissioner for Humberside, but | can't
find details of the framework agreement it was awarded from.

I have attached an Excel file that contains the information | am looking at. The last two columns
("Title of framework used" and "Contracts Finder or TED link of framework agreement") is where |
am missing information - please could you fill these in.

Please note that | have identified this contract as a possible call-off contract, so there is a chance it
is not a call-off. It could be, for instance, procured directly (without being called off from a
framework agreement), or could be itself a notice of the establishment of a framework agreement.
Therefore | would kindly ask you to specify in this instance what kind of procurement was used in
the "Title of framework used" column.

I have provided the title, description, details of the email contact from the notice, the publication
date, and procedure type used to award the potential call-off, as well as a URL link to the call-off in
question and a unique reference ID for the potential call-off.

In response to your request, the details you requested have been completed as per the attached
spreadsheet and we confirm it was a call off contract.
Yours sincerely

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside

Right of Review
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or

under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review. Any request for
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to:

Data Protection Officer
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham

HU16 55N

E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days.


mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to

the Information Commissioner for a decision.
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.



